
to become a certified ROMA Trainer while TaShana Hooks,
Community Services Manager, completed training to become a
certified ROMA Implementer. 

“This is a huge accomplishment,” said LaNelle Godsey, Community
Services Director. “I am very proud of both Megan and TaShana. In
the state of Tennessee, there are less than 20 certified ROMA Trainers
and Implementers. Megan and TaShana worked very hard and spent a
lot of time preparing for their certification tests."

Visit UCHRA.org to read the full story. Congratulations and great job!

Mark your calendars! The
2022 Tennessee Elder Justice
Conference (TNEJC) will take
place May 3-5, 2022 at the
Park Vista in Gatlinburg, TN. 

Visit UCDD.org to learn more. 

Members of UCHRA's Community Service Department joined representatives of Butterfly
Blessing Effect to help collect food donations for the Butterfly blessing box located at the
Cookeville UCHRA office. The blessing box allows for folks to take what they need and leave what
they can. 

B L E S S I N G S  A L L  A R O U N D
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O u t  i n  t h e  F i e l d

Two UCHRA Employees Receive ROMA Certification
Two employees of the Cookeville-
Putnam County office of Upper
Cumberland Human Resource Agency
(UCHRA) are now certified in Results-
Oriented Management and
Accountability (ROMA) for the
Community Action Network. 

Megan Spurgeon, Community Services
Assistant  Director,  completed  training 

SAVE THE DATE: 2022 TENNESSEE ELDER

JUSTICE CONFERENCE ANNOUNCED 

1 0 1  G O O G L E  
T R A I N I N G  
A N N O U N C E D
Cookeville UCHRA and UCDD office staff
are invited to attend a special 101 Google
Training June 30, from 9 a.m. until 10 a.m.
Stay tuned for an email with additional
details. Additional Google training
information will be shared at a later date. 


